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REPORT OF THE DECENNIAL INSPECTION COMMITTEE  

Activites over 2013 / 2014 

 

Annual Report 

During Fiscal 2013 we scheduled 10 new inspections of Parish facilities and completed 2 Parishes from 

2012 inspection list (these being-Holy Trinity, Niagara Falls; All Saints, Ridgeway)  

 

We have inspected and approved: Resurrection, Hamilton, St. Stephen’s, Hornby, St. Paul’s Norval, St. 

John, Stewarttown, St. Saviour (the Brock Memorial), Queenston and St. John’s, Hamilton. 

 

Pending Facilities are: St Alban’s, Grand Valley and St. Mark’s, Orangeville. 

 

The balance of this year has scheduled the following facilities:  St. Paul’s, Caledonia, St Simon, 

Oakville,  St. John’s, Ridgemount and St. Thomas, St. Catharines. 

Those will complete our scheduled inspection activities for this year (once the reports are reviewed 

and forwarded by the Committee). 

 

We had occasion to deal with The Church of the Nativity, Hamilton and approved an update in their 

inspection due to required roof repairs.   

 

Further we advised St. John the Evangelist in Hamilton overdue from 2010 to commence the report 

process over this summer and this was done. 

Our Committee now is composed of David Rickets, Katherine Morgan, Phil Hartog and as ad hoc 

members from the BACCB Committee and Ian Chadwick (chair) and Brian Culp adviser on 

graveyard issues. We will require greater attention to this area as we progress through the balance of 

this year and as we progress into the future months from now on. 

We look forward to enhancing our inspection strength over the next 12 months. 

Regards, 

Ian Milroy  

Chair Decennial Inspection Committee 


